

23rd November 2018

Dear Parent/Carer,

I would like to invite you to attend the year ten parents evening at the Dewi Campus Hall on Wednesday 28th November between 3.30pm and 5.45pm. Students in year 10 have now made significant progress with their GCSE subjects and this evening will provide an opportunity to meet with their subject teachers, gage their progress and to work collaboratively to raise and address any concerns. They are now reaching the final stages of the Fulfilment phase.

Please complete the reply slip below confirming your attendance. This should be returned to your son/daughter's form teacher so that we can contact parents who maybe unable to attend to arrange an alternative feedback process.

We very much look forward to meeting with you.

Best Wishes

Lachard Ihr.

Rachael Thomas

Head of Secondary Phase.

I will/will not be attending Year 10 Parents' Evening on Wednesday 28th November.

Pupils name:_____

Form:____

Parent/Carer signature_____

Headteacher Prifathro

David Haynes BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH

Assistant Headteachers Penaethiad Cynorthwyol

Dilwen Smith Cert Ed, MEd

Pippa Raggett BA (Hons), PGCE

Rachael Thomas BEd (Hons)

Samuel Jenkins BSc (Hons), PGCE

Business Manager Rheolwr Busnes

Dean Philpin BSc (Hons), DSBM

Chair of Governors Cadeirydd Llywodraethwyr

David Halse BA (Hons), CQSW

Campws David Campus St. Davids Pembrokeshire SA62 6QH

Campws Non Campus St. Davids Pembrokeshire SA62 6NU

Campws Aidan Campus Maes Ewan Solva Pembrokeshire SA62 6TS

Telephone: 01437 809200